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Community Services 

 

 School Age Care is up and running before and after school with 35 enrolled WEM students. 

 

 Currently 55 enrolled in the Little Bucs Preschool program, with 3 classroom options.  

  

 The Childsplay Theatre is in town this past week and this week, with Performances of “The Mad 

Adventures of Mr. Toad” this Friday Sept. 26 at 6:30 PM  

 

 54 elementary students (1
st
 – 4

th
 grades) participating in Flag FB with another 37 playing 5

th
 & 6

th
 

Grade FB! (81 total!) 

 

 60 students are participating in 3
rd

- 6
th

 Volleyball! 

 

 

 

Activities 

 

 Football & Volleyball – We are currently at about the halfway point in the regular season. 

Homecoming is the week of Sept. 29 - Oct. 3. Playoffs will begin the week of October 20.  

 

 Cross Country – This week (Thursday) the Grizzlies host our annual “Pie Run” at Prairie Ridge Golf 

Course in Janesville. Races start at 4:30 pm. The Conference meet is at Hayfield on October 14, with 

the Section meet Oct. 23 in Norwood Young America (Baylor Park) 

 

 Winter Activities are right around the corner, with registration available beginning early-mid 

October. 
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